
Dear Kids Club families, PLEASE KEEP THE SAFETY OF OUR CHILDREN & FAMILIES AS A TOP PRIORITY! The speed limit is *30 km* as 

you drive onto Lincoln Ave and *5 km* as you drive on to the school/daycare property. We have highly concerned teachers, par-

ents and neighbours, witness numerous ‘near misses’ and speeding drivers, around the neighbourhood AND @ Kids Club drop off 

and pick up areas on the West driveway and in front of portable 7000.  

DRIVING INFRACTION tickets/notices will be issued as follows:  

□ The first ticket will serve as a warning 

□ A second ticket will warrant a meeting with the principal and/or director  

□ A third ticket could be cause to give families notice to withdraw their child/ren from our school/centre.  

Thank you for taking this seriously and for all your efforts in keeping our children, staff and families safe!  

Please be courteous of our students, neighbors and 
families and stay within the speed limit for the 
safety of all pedestrians, children and pets, playing 
in the area.  

Date:  Time:  Location:  

Driver’s Name:  Child/ren’s  Program:  

Violation De-

tails: 
     

      

Vehicle       

Details: 

MAKE/MODEL: COLOUR: LICENSE PLATE: 

Staff Name:  


